LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Greetings, Gentle Readers! Vacation season is upon us; do you have plans to get away? Honestly, the idea of a good book, a comfortable lounge chair in the shade and a beverage in hand cold enough to make the glass sweat sounds super appealing. Whether your vacation plans include a beach or a shade tree, a long drive or an airport lounge, don’t forget to stop in for some reading material before you go!
     Speaking of vacation, summer vacation from school is also looming large. Do you need an idea for fun activities to do with your kids? Southern Tier Library System has a fun program called Southern Tier Starquest, which will allow kids and their parents to explore libraries across the system. Each participant (children and adults!) may stop into their ‘home’ library for a Starquest map. Visiting a library earns a sticker on the map, and the more stickers on that map, the more prizes participants earn. Did you know that there are forty-eight member libraries? What a fun way to help instill a love of reading into your children!
    Don’t forget that the Libby app will allow you to ‘borrow’ books for your e-readers and smart phones for free!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
